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MANSUKH MANDAVIYA

Message

I am happy to know that Department of Pharmaceuticals is
observing Swachhta Pakhwada during 16-31 August, 2017.

2. Taking a call from Hon’ble Prime Minister to put heart and soul of
each Department of Government of India into implementing a substantial
and meaningful Pakhwada having significant impact, the Department of
Pharmaceuticals as well as its organizations and Public Sector
Undertakings are observing the Swachhta Abhiyan enthusiastically. I am
also told that all the Pharma Industries, Trade, Medical Devices and
Chemists in the country have extended their support in this endeavour of
the Department. 1 appreciate efforts and dedication of all the officers and
employees of the Department to make the Swachhta Pakhwada
successful.

3. I extend my best wishes for success of the event.
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